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I fully support woman’s reproductive rights and feel it is an obligation to our institution 

and legislators to advocate for bills that provide safe and professional access for 

women to address their reproductive concerns. Thank you for doing the ethical and 

right actions to keep access available in Oregon.  

 

Cheers, 

Ash Hester 


